
 

denverjhaggard@gmail.com      (601) 663 - 6451  

 
Dear Parents, 

 
We are happy to announce after over 20 years, the Miss Oxford and Miss Oxford’s Outstanding 

Teen program is coming back to Oxford, and we would like you and your son/daughter to be a part of 
our competition.  
The Oxford Belles & Beaus program will allow your son/daughter to be featured during our live 
streamed competition on Saturday, November 5 at 6PM in Oxford Middle School’s Auditorium. 
Each Oxford Belle and Beau will receive an official crown and sash, join some past royalty in a popular 
Disney performance on-stage and will be highlighted individually during our competition. 
Belles will be asked to wear a white formal dress, and Beaus will wear a tuxedo (ages 5-11).  
We would love for your family to be a part of our live show.  If you are interested, please fill out the 
form below.  
Entry Fee - $75  (REGISTRATION DEADLINE – September 23, 2022) 

Sincerely, 
Denver J. Haggard 

Miss Oxford Executive Director  
 
             
Name (child’s):        Age: 
 
        
Grade:    Belle or Beau:    
 
              
Favorite Hobbies: 
 
              
Future Dream Occupation: 
 
              
Parent/Guardians Name (Print):       Cell Phone Number: 
 
         
Email Address:        
 
              
Parent/Guardian Signature:       Date: 
I confirm the information above is correct, and consent for my son/daughter to participate in the Miss Oxford Belles and Beaus program.  
 
Please complete this form and return with entry fee (payable to Denver Haggard) to: 

Denver Haggard 
ATTN: Main Office 
2002 Oxford Way 
Oxford, MS 38655 

You can also complete registration electronically by emailing this form to denverjhaggard@gmail.com 
and submitting entry fee to cash.app/$MissOxfordComp 
 
Official information packets will be emailed upon completion of form and payment.  Please feel free to 
contact the email/phone below with any questions you may have. 
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